
     We are looking for reinforcement for our service team!  
 
From now until 2 October 2025 and for the coming winter season 2025/2026 we are looking for a 
young, motivated, flexible, team-oriented service employee with experience for our breakfast and half-
board evening service.  
 
Good knowledge of English and/or German required. 
 
Interested?  Please send your application documents to 
 
info@hotel-gletschergarten.ch 
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